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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following the government announcement on Monday, 

there is no change to operational guidance for 

schools.  All control measures should remain in place until 

the end of term and regular LFD testing should continue. 

In the event of a Covid case in school, government 

advice is now that any close contact of a PCR positive 

case is asked to take a PCR test to assist in containing the 

spread of Covid beyond the original setting.  

Keep our bubbles open!  -Two local schools have closed 

bubbles this week due to positive cases.  Please continue 

to follow Covid guidelines to help keep our bubbles 

open.  

 

School Work - Families Isolating 

If you are required to isolate due to COVID, the requirement is for your children to continue with 

their school work remotely from home.  You can find the timetable and content on your child’s 

eSchools class page.  Please contact Miss Agg if you experience any issues accessing this work. 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Well done to the following children for being awarded certificates in our Zoom Celebration 

Assembly: 

 

Riley C and Poppy in Class 4 

Charlie and Benjamin in Class 3 

Alister and Betsy in Class 2 

Lola and Emily in Class 1 and 

Marnie and Edward in Pre-school 

 

Certificates were awarded for fantastic attributes again this week, including: 

 

Always listening and responding to feedback, positive learning attitude, excellent column 

method in Maths, great attitude in maths, putting extra effort into finishing work, always being 

ready to learn, taking care of plants, trying their best in maths, talking about gravity and making 

a shark’s mouth with moving parts. 

 

Y6 Induction 

Following the Government's announcement to delay moving to Step 4, we are having updates 

from secondary schools.  Please assume that visits are going ahead as planned unless you hear 

differently.  Please ensure that children wear masks if travelling on school buses and follow all 

protocol issued by the secondary school. 
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Indian Dance Workshop 

Class 3 and 4 enjoyed a very lively and warm Indian Dance 

Workshop on Monday.  The instructor was very impressed and 

said that both classes did a fantastic job! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking 

We hope that you all received a copy of the parking letter which was sent home on Monday.  

Please let Miss Agg know if you are able to help with the proposed new Drop-off and go scheme, 

we are in need of a volunteer co-ordinator and people willing to help.  Cones have been placed 

on the entrance to the school lane to keep it clear of parked cars and to keep access to the 

Severn Trent Building free.  These are for the safety of all, please do not move them.  

 

Prostars’ Tokyo Olympic Themed Sports Day 

Please could all children (including Pre-school) come into school wearing their PE kit on this day.  

Tuesday, 6th July.  Please also ensure that your child has their water bottle. 

 

Photos 

Please could all Year 6 parents who are not ordering photos on-line, return orders to the office by 

Monday 21st June.  The proofs for the class photos are expected soon, due to the extra 

formatting, they take a little longer to process. 

 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Davis 


